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To Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP,

I write to object to the response of National Highways to the report of Advisory Mission
on the A303 scheme at Stonehenge.

This response takes no account of the High Court judgment that the Transport Secretary
had not given proper consideration to alternatives.

Instead, the response reiterates the same arguments that the Government’s independent
specialist examiners and UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee have already found to be
unacceptable, incomplete and insufficiently studied and analysed.

I trust that this A303 scheme will now be the subject of another formal public Examination
so that all of the new information submitted by National Highways and others since 2020
may be fully and openly presented, analysed and discussed.

The scheme, as currently proposed, continues to pose seriously-adverse risks to the
World Heritage Site at Stomehenge.

In the light of all the new information and submissions that have been made, by many
parties,

I urge you to recommend that a southern bypass route should be further explored.

Your sincerely,

Alwyn Lewis






